The Simpsons’ Will ‘No Longer Have White Actors Voice Non-White Characters,’
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: See the source image]“The Simpsons” won’t have any repeats of Hank Azaria voicing Apu. The producers behind the show issued a statement Friday saying that from now on, its characters of color will be voiced by actors of color only. “Moving forward, ‘The Simpsons’ will no longer have white actors voice non-white characters,” the statement read.
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